
 
Announcement Regarding The Delhi Program, March 2019  -  Registration Process 

Dear Centre Coordinators and Double Foreigner Family 
 

Greetings of love 
 

We recently sent you the invitations and some information about the: 

 

• VIP Retreat on the 8th - 9th of March in the Om Shanti Retreat Centre (ORC) and the 

• International Conference on the 10th of March in Indira Gandhi Indoor Stadium in Delhi. 

 

With this email we send you additional information for the registration process: 

BK REGISTRATION FOR THE DELHI EVENT, 10th MARCH 
 

In Addition to the information we sent you for your registration via the Madhuban data base, please also register via this online form: 

https://brahmakumaris.org/r/delhiconf_BK    (please register by 25
th
 February latest)                     

                                                                                                                            

GUEST REGISTRATION & TRANSPORT DETAILS FOR THE VIP RETREAT 8-9th MARCH &  DELHI EVENT ON 10TH MARCH  

If you would like to invite a guest to the VIP Retreat 8th - 9th in ORC and or the Delhi event on the 10th please send an email with brief background information 

about your guest to Charlie and cc Trish at  dfseason@brahmakumaris.org by the 25th of January. Please wait for confirmation before inviting a guest. We will 

communicate regarding this process with the guest and their local Centre once they have confirmed their attendance. 

COORDINATORS HANDLING MADHUBAN DATA BASE FOR THEIR COUNTRY                                   

In Addition to the guest´s registration via the Madhuban data base, please also register the guest via this online form: https://brahmakumaris.org/r/delhi_event  by 

15th February. 

GUESTS  TRAVELLING TO MADHUBAN 11th MARCH FOR AN EXPERIENCE OF BRAHMA KUMARIS HEADQUARTERS 
 

Guests are invited  to the Headquarters  after the Delhi event. They will fly from Delhi to Udaipur on the morning of the 11th of March. Before traveling further 

from Udaipur to Mt. Abu they will enjoy some hours sighting in Udaipur on the afternoon of the 11th. A special program will be tailored for them in the 

Headquarters from the 11-13th of March. Departures on the 14
th
 

 

Many thanks with love  
 

Charlie Bhai and the DF Delhi Team 
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